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Our National Telecom

Digi Proudly Supports the Hon. Rodwell Ferguson
Foothall Cup in Southern Belize

Digi has partnered with the Hon. Rodwell Ferguson, Minister of Youth, Sports and
Transport, and the Stann Creek District Association of Village Councils (DAVCO) in support
of the Hon. Rodwell Ferguson Football Cup in the Stann Creek West Constituency. We, as
the National Telecom, are very pleased to promote sporting and recreational activities for
youth that bring about opportunities for social interaction and development in Southern
Belize.

Through this sponsorship, Digi is contributing towards the hosting of the Championship
Games which brings the football tournament to a close, inclusive of the transportation of the
teams from their communities to the venue for the month of January 2023. This
tournament which is beneficial for participants and spectators alike, began in July 2022 and
saw the participation of 45 teams from the area. The Hon. Rodwell Ferguson Football Cup
finals are scheduled for this coming Sunday, 22 January 2023 at the Michael Ashcroft
Stadium in Independence, Stann Creek.

Digi is proud to continue to take on a leading role in creating environments and
opportunities for the development of our youth and unifying communities through sport.
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